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Bellara’s floating walkway ready for $88,000 rehab 
 
Work to replace a popular Bribie Island floating walkway are set to start after the busy Easter period.  
  
Transport and Main Roads’ Director-General, Neil Scales, said the damaged floating walkway at the Bellara 
boat ramp was removed in February. 
  
“After an extreme weather forecast, we removed the floating walkway to ensure no further damage could 
occur,” Mr Scales said.   
  
“The Jetty Specialist will establish on site on Monday, 29 April, following the popular Easter and school holiday 
period.  
  
“For safety reasons, a full closure of the Bellara boat ramp is required during construction.  
  
"If the weather is kind, the boat ramp and floating walkway will be open in time for the long weekend of 4 May.” 
  
The works were funded under the Queensland Government’s Marine Infrastructure Investment Program. 
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Image 1 - Bellara boat ramp 


